
Welcome to Durban 
 

 

On behalf of the KZN Senior Society I have great pleasure in welcoming all Seniors and their 

partners to Durban for our 2024 Nationals Tournament. 

  

We have been very fortunate in securing two very fine championship courses, namely Royal 

Durban Golf Club and Durban Country Club. We extend our grateful thanks to the members of 

both clubs for granting us this opportunity. 

 

The Royal Durban Golf Club’s course is, for the most part, flat with a few subtle undulations and 

looks benign. The key, however, is to keep the ball on the fairway as the rough can be a real 

challenge.  You also need to avoid the burns which run through the course. If there is no wind, 

then there are no excuses for poor scores.   

  

The Durban Country Club’s course is currently undergoing major renovations, and everyone is 

waiting with much anticipation for the opportunity to play the course. All the greens have been 

reshaped and replanted. As if the course was not difficult enough, there will also now be burns 

running down the left of the 6th fairway, across the front of the 13th and 10th. 

 greens and all along the right-hand side of the 14th fairway.  The course has always been one of 

the most prestigious courses in the country and the improvements will ensure its excellent status. 

 

Durban has many interesting places to visit, and we hope that the ladies that attend will enjoy 

the program that we have put together.  

 

The Cocktail Party and Gala Dinner events will be held in the Sea Cottage room at the Greyville 

racecourse, which is ideally situated next to RDGC, offers secure parking and easy access. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our sponsors for their generous contributions 

and urge all members to support them whenever possible. 

 

I am also most appreciative of the work done by our tournament committee to ensure what I 

believe, will be a most enjoyable week. 

  



 

 We are really looking forward to having you with us and wish you all a truly memorable stay. 

 

 

 

 
 

Paddy Goss 

KZN President 


